
Donation  and  information
Letter  for  Renaissance  West
Steam Academy

07/18/2018

Greetings members,

I have published a letter to our members and Districts with
information  about  our  support  of  Renaissance  West  Steam
Academy. Please take a moment to read the letter and support
this effort if you are able.

The  letter  can  be  found  Here  and  will  be  posted  on  the
homepage for a few weeks.

Thank you for your support!!

Recording Secretary Helena Thornton
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